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From:

To: "clerks@greatersudbury.ca" <clerks@greatersudbury.ca>

Date: 6/10/2021 7:48 PM

Subject: RE: Notice of Public Hearing June 14,2021 for Nickel District Conservation Authority File
751-6/21-10

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

To the Members of the Planning Committee and Council:

RE: Notice of Public Hearing June 14,2021 for Nickel District Conservation Authority File 751-6/21-10
As owners of a neighbouring property (0 Mountain St., McKim Con. 4 PT lot 3 PCL 7279) to the subject
property in this hearing, we have no objection to the continued use for motion picture staging and
equipment rental company for an additional three years.

Sincerely,

Suanne Lindsay

1166 Gemmell Street

Sudbury, ON
P3A 1G4





